
Dear Mr. Dermody. 

 

My name is Naomi Austin, I live at xx Garfield Street in the Little Bohemia neighborhood of West 

Seventh.  I am asking for your support of the modified Historic Use Variance for the Stone Saloon at 445 

Smith Avenue coming before the city council on March 16th .  Many in the neighborhood are eagerly 

awaiting the progress of this unique and historic addition to our neighborhood. As Irvine Park has its 

Forepaws, we will have our Stone Saloon.  The dedication Tom Schroeder has given to this project and 

the neighborhood should be supported , so please agree to an ADA parking space at 445 Smith. 

 

Thank you, 

Naomi Austin 

 


